
Reduction in VAT rate on construction 
services 
A reduction in the rate of VAT on construction services 
to at least the 9% rate will stimulate activity in this 
labour-intensive industry. This would result in the building 
of much needed residential accommodation and the 
creation of long-term sustainable employment in this 
sector. As it stands, the share of construction employment 
in Ireland remains below the pre-boom average.
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